
 
 
  
 
 
 
3 October 2023 
 
Dear Families 
 
RE: Christmas Support - Strawberry Field  
 
With the festive season fast approaching, it can be a fantastic time of joy and happiness for 
many, but a daunting one for some of us due to financial pressures. 
 
Here at Abbot’s Lea School we are happy to support when needed. 
 
Last year we teamed up with The Salvation Army at Strawberry Field and organised the 
support of gifts for students, alongside turkeys  - over 60 families at our school had the 
pleasure of receiving these wonderful presents! 
 
If you feel you and your family would benefit from a similar support this year, please fill in the 
attached form and return to me via email address below, popping it in the post or passing it in 
to school by Friday, 10 November 2023. 
 
Paper copies of this form can be sent home upon request by calling Reception.  
 
If you require any support with completing this form or have any questions, please give me a 
call on the number below or send me an email and I will be more than happy to help. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Heller 
Safeguarding Assistant 
 

E: sharon.heller@abbotsleaschool.co.uk   

 
T: 0151 428 1161 option 3 
 
M: 07903333867 
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Families in need at Christmas 

 
The Salvation Army at Strawberry Field would like to help any of our families who 
might struggle this Christmas time with buying a gift for the students at Abbot’s Lea 
School.  
 
If you would like your child to receive a gift from The Salvation Army this year, please 
complete the form below and return it to Mrs Heller – Safeguarding Assistant as 
soon as possible. 
 
If you would like to donate this year, please contact Karen Carter at Strawberry Field. 
Karen.Carter@salvationarmy.org.uk 
 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Age…………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Class………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Gender………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Interests……………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Number of siblings under 16……..…………………….................................................. 
 
Last Christmas, The Salvation Army provided over 60 gifts and turkeys to the 
students at Abbot’s Lea School and this year we would love to provide the same 
level of support.  
 
Gifts will be delivered to your home the week before Christmas. 
 
Thank you all in advance. 
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